
Rock the Block
All are welcome to 
partake in a special 
Archdiocesan 
Urban Ministry and 
Habitat for Humanity 
event in the Amani 
Neighborhood 
of Milwaukee on 
Saturday, Sept. 28. 
Volunteers will assist 
in minor exterior 
repairs, painting and 

landscaping in one of the most economically 
challenged zip codes in the country. Details and 
to register at archmil.org/175th-Anniversary/
Events/Seven-Days-of-Service.htm or call  
414-758-2286.

September 22 - 29, 2019


